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July 14, 2017 
 
Dear Sheep and Swine Exhibitors, 
 
It’s almost county fair time! This letter is being sent to all sheep and swine exhibitors regarding 
the number of animals being brought to the fair. Knowing how many animals will be exhibited 
ahead of time will help us assign pens for you in the barn.  
 
Please take a minute to let us know how many sheep and/or swine you will be showing this 
year. Detach this form, fill it out, and send it to Sheep and Swine Superintendent Bobbie 
Windus by August 10, 2017. You may also text the information if you would like, but please be 
considerate during the hours you text. If you do not return this letter, you will not be assigned 
any pens for the fair. If you have any questions, please contact Bobbie Windus, Sheep and 
Swine Superintendent, at 920-604-1687. 
 
See you all in a few weeks! 

 
 

Oconto County Fair 2017 Pen Assignments 
 

Name of Exhibitor:             
 

Club/Chapter:              
 

I will be bringing the following animals to the Oconto County Fair: 
 
Number of Market Sheep: ______  Number of Market Hogs: ______ 
Number of Ewes: ______      Number of Gilts: ______         
Number of Rams: ______   Number of Boars: ______ 
       Number of Feeder Pigs: ______ 
 
TOTAL Number of Sheep: ______  TOTAL Number of Swine: ______  

 
Please mail this form to: 

Bobbie Windus 
304 E Main Street 
Lena, WI 54139 

DUE:  August 10, 2017 
Thank you! 


